
On Wednesday 2nd November, I was fortunate enough to have the opportunity to
represent St Mary’s at the School Sport Victoria Athletics State Championships. 

I was competing in the 80m hurdles race. I came 4th in my qualifying heat and was
really upset because I didn't think that I qualified for the final. When they released the
times I actually did qualify and was so happy and relieved, I got straight into my warm

ups to get ready for the final. I knew that I would have to run my best race ever to
make it on the podium.

So that’s exactly what I did! I ran a personal best time of 14.13 seconds and earned
myself a Bronze medal.  I was so proud to see my name on the big screen and

announced as I stepped onto the podium to receive my medal.
This was by far my most memorable St Mary’s moment.
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